
Three reasons to get the 
COVID-19 booster

More information about COVID-19 boosters is available at
covid.southernnevadahealthdistrict.org/vaccine/about-booster-doses/ Rev. 4-4-22

It’s safe.It’s safe.  

The FDA only releases COVID-19 
vaccines / boosters and 
authorizes their use to the public 
when there is enough data 
proving they are safe and meet 
or exceed efficacy thresholds.

It’s up to date.It’s up to date.  

Over time, you might have less 
protection against COVID-19. 
Data shows boosters are the 
most effective at preventing 
severe illness, hospitalizations 
and death from variants of 
COVID-19 currently circulating, 
including the Omicron variant.

  

It’s free.It’s free.  

COVID-19 boosters 
administered by the Southern 
Nevada Health District are 
provided at no-cost to you. If 
you have insurance, they maybe 
billed an administration fee.
You will not be charged a
co-pay and will not receive a bill 
from the Health District for the 
COVID-19 boosters.

After receiving the vaccine and boosters, it is recommended that you still take other preventive measures. These 
include wearing a mask in public indoor places when disease transmision is high, social distancing, frequent 
handwashing, and other hygiene practices.


